
 

 
Aloha Class of 2022 'Ohana! 
  

We hope that your Freshman is adjusting well to high school. We're very excited to 
be a part of this journey and are looking forward to a great year! 
  

Please click here to download Volume 1, Issue 1 of the Class of 2022 Newsletter. 
Here you'll find important information, including: 
  

* Important Websites for you to know 

* The Class of 2022 Parent Leadership Team (PLT) 
* Volunteering  
* Class Parent 
* Important Dates 

  

Mahalo! 
  

I Mua 2022! 
 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/7ZJC-HcF6w9WcbCpuHS4vw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRdVv3cP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPWhyNlJVc093eFlFJm1hbD1hODcxN2MyNWQ0NjExYzk0YTk3MTgwMTZmYWE5NDc5MmY4MDkxZjc3NmI2NDAxOGViZWEwYjMwNjdlN2U5YTAzVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAFzKdVvQwmUtUhFrYWhhbWFkYUBrc2JlLmVkdVgEAAAAAQ~~

